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33rd Cynthia Coffin Memorial Best Ball Golf Classic 
 

                            January 26, 2023  
Dear EAGA Members & Friends, 
           Hi & Welcome! We are returning to Woods Hole GC for the 33rd Cynthia Coffin Memorial event to be played on May 8th, 
2023. Thanks to our good friend Glenn Kelly, PGA, and the members at the 124-year-old Woods Hole Golf Club for the invitation 
to again play their beautiful golf course with scenic views of Buzzards Bay. I hope that you will join us for this special event this 
Spring. Our Thanks to Ossur & Matt Ballentine for being our Tournament Sponsor. The format will again be a Best Ball of 
Foursome (1 Best Ball of 4 - Net 80% Hdcp) and is open to all amputee and associate members and honors the memory of WHGC 
and EAGA Life Member Cynthia Coffin. Awards with Hot & Cold Heavy Hors d’Oeuvres, Chowder & Desert Table will follow 
play in the beautiful Woods Hole Golf Club Clubhouse. Best Wishes for a wonderful day! Sincerely, 
 
Bob Buck, Executive Director – EAGA 

 
What: The 33rd Cynthia Coffin Memorial Best Ball Golf Classic 
When: Monday, May 8, 2023, 1:00 PM - Shot Gun Start. 
Fee: $145.00 (Includes Green Fee, Golf Cart, Heavy Hors d’Oeuvres & Awards )  
 Guest for Heavy Hors d’Oeuvres - $40.00   
 Please ADD $15.00 IF YOUR 2023 EAGA DUES NOT ALREADY PAID. 
 Entry Form & Fee must be mailed to Bob Buck at the EAGA Office (see below).  
 No Practice Round available. 
Dress: No dungarees, tank tops, etc., but Bermuda length shorts are acceptable.  
Awards: Awards will be given to Low Best Ball Teams plus 1st, 2nd & 3rd Place for Individual Amputee Gross 

and Net Golfer. The number of awards will depend on the number of teams entered. Teams will be made 
up the evening of May 4th. Please be on time for the Shotgun start. 

Where: Woods Hole Golf Club, Woods Hole, MA – Take US I-495 to Route 25 to Bourne Bridge. Cross the 
bridge and take Route 28 to Falmouth. On entering Falmouth, you will pass Ramada on the Square and 
a Gulf Station on the right. You will come to a three-way intersection, bear right and follow the sign to 
Woods Hole - 4 miles. Follow the road to the first traffic light and take a right. About 1 short block, 
take your first left on to Quissett Avenue. The Club is about 2 miles on the right. Glenn Kelly is the 
host Golf Professional - For Hotel suggestions, you may call either Ramada on the Square at 508-457-
0606 or Holiday Inn at 508-540-2000. 

Weather:  Should the weather be chancy or if you have any other questions, please call the Pro Shop and Glenn 
Kelly at 508-540-1899x110.  Glenn’s e-mail address is glennpkelly@aim.com. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Mail Entry Form to:  Bob Buck, 2015 Amherst Dr, Bethlehem, PA 18015-5606   Deadline: April 28,2023   
 
Name ________________________________________________________ Birthdate ____________________  
Address ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number __________________________________Type Amputation _______________Associate_____   
E-mail Address Important! ___________________________________________________________________      
IMPORTANT: Need GHIN #, USGA Handicap Index or Average Score ______ Veteran ____Branch_______ 
 
Cynthia Coffin Memorial Best Ball Tournament Entry Fee             $145.00  $___________  
Hot & Cold Heavy Hors d’Oeuvres (Guest Fee)    $40.00  $___________ 
EAGA Dues (Must be a 2023 paid EAGA Member to participate)  $15.00 $___________ 
EAGA Scholarship / Annual Fund Donation       $___________ 
Total - Please make check payable to the “EAGA”      $___________ 
 
Please indicate if you would like to be paired with another player. Name:  
If you will be in a foursome. Please give foursome names:  
If you have no preference, you will be paired in a foursome.  

 
Welcome from The Members and Staff of Woods Hole Golf Club. Have a wonderful day and great golf! 

mailto:glennpkelly@netscape.net

